December 13, 2014

Laura R. Glading, National President
Association of Professional
Flight Attendants
1004 W. Euless Blvd.
Euless, TX 76040-5018

Dear Laura:

This letter is to confirm that the intent of the parties during the negotiations of Section 6.A (Crew
Accommodations) of the 2014 JCBA is to adhere to the legacy American Airlines' past practice of
selecting hotels.
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cc: Paul Jones
Lucretia Guia
Michelle Peak



